
 

 

 Oaklands  Oaklands  
 Infant School Junior School 
     

 

Online Safety FREE Workshop 
for ALL Oaklands Infant & Junior School Parents/Carers 

on Wednesday 17th January 3.30 – 4.30 pm (Oakland Junior School Hall) 

 

 
Will you join us and help keep all children safe online? We want to help every family talk 

about and understand their children’s online world and help keep them safe 

O2 and the NSPCC have joined forces on a mission to help all children and their families in the UK 

stay safe online. Together, they’re offering useful tools, support and guidance to help parents and 

carers have conversations with their children about their online lives.  

 

Online safety workshops for parents and carers 

 

As part of this, they’re running free online safety workshops for parents and carers and will be 

hosting one at Oaklands Junior School at 3.30pm on Wednesday 17th January. We would like to 

invite all parents and carers to join.  We will be providing a classroom and a member of staff to 

supervise any children during the workshop session; no children should be brought to the workshop. 

 

This free hour-long workshop is a great opportunity to gain skills and knowledge to understand the 

internet and technology as children do – from online games and cyber bullying, to setting up 

privacy settings and controls. It will help parents and carers understand their child’s online world 

and build confidence to have those important conversations that can help keep children safe online.  

 

Delivered by trained NSPCC staff and volunteers, the free workshops enable parents to come 

together to learn how to keep their children safe online. 

 

Don’t miss out on this great opportunity.  

 

Many thanks, 

 
Miss K Davidson  

Computing Subject Leader  

Oaklands Junior School 

 


